
HEALTH	ADVISORY:	CORONAVIRUS	(COVID-19)	

With	the	outbreak	of	the	Coronavirus	(COVID-19),	Jim	Whelan	Boardwalk	Hall	would	like	to	
reassure	our	partners,	customers	and	other	key	stakeholders	that	we	remain	vigilant	and	
dedicated	to	ensuring	that	appropriate	protective	measures	are	in	place	at	our	venue.		Jim	
Whelan	Boardwalk	Hall	is	aware	of	the	recent	concerns	surrounding	confirmed	cases	of	
coronavirus	(COVID-19)	in	the	State	of	New	Jersey.	At	this	time,	the	New	Jersey	Department	of	
Health	has	stressed	“risk	to	the	general	public	remains	low.”	In	the	meantime,	we	recommend	
that	all	guests	visiting	Jim	Whelan	Boardwalk	Hall	practice	good	health	hygiene.	Please	wash	
your	hands,	use	a	tissue	or	your	arm	when	sneezing	or	coughing,	and	use	your	best	judgment	
when	you	are	not	feeling	well.	We	have	thorough	and	comprehensive	cleaning	and	disinfecting	
procedures	in	place,	hand	sanitizer	dispensers	located	throughout	the	building,	and	anti-
bacterial	soap	in	the	restrooms.	Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.	

For	additional	information	please	visit:	

• NJ	Department	of	Health	https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/topics/ncov.shtml	
• Atlantic	County,	Div.	of	Public	Health	https://www.atlantic-county.org/public-

health/index.asp	
• City	of	Atlantic	City,	Social	Media	https://www.facebook.com/AtlanticCityGov/	

NJ	Department	of	Health,	24Hr	Public	Info	Hotline	1-800-222-1222	
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